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Comments: I fully support this project.  Legal single track opportunities are currently severely limited in southern

AZ.  As a mountain biker &amp; motorcyclist it is exciting to see how this project would benefit these &amp; other

user groups.  Additionally, utilizing existing trails for this project is a great way to minimize environmental impact.

As a member of the riding community I look forward to helping maintain this trail system.


